Chairman Tyson and Committee members:

| am writing in support of SCR 1610 or any bill that will reign in the unsustainable increases in property
taxes that many Kansans have been facing for the last 3 years.

My property taxes have increased an average of 15% PER YEAR for the last 3

years. The current system of yearly property valuations and taxation tied

to the current real estate market is detrimental to citizens and especially our older generations who
soon will no longer be able to live in the home that they paid for decades ago.

Brian Manson
Tonganoxie KS 66086



